
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1st July 2024 
 
Sixth form Results Days 2024 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers/ Students,          
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As the external exam series has ended, I am writing to inform you about the timings and 
organisation of results days. Firstly, I would like to commend our students for their fantastic dedication and conduct 
before and during the examination series., It has been a pleasure to work with the young adults of Ramsey Grammar 
School. 
 
Results from the majority of A-Level qualifications will be available to be collected at school on Thursday 15th August 
2024 between 8.30am and 12.30pm in the Hector Duff Centre. We will also be offering guidance about university 
applications and future pathways on this day.  
 
Prior to results day, Cambridge International Examination Board publish student results online from 8am on Tuesday 
13th August 2024. Students have been given individual logins to be able to access these results. It is important students 
note that, whilst they may have specific grade offers for their chosen university, these offers can be amended by the 
institutions as they receive student grades. University offers are traditionally made on the morning of Thursday 15 th 
August 2024, but some may take time to come through. If you have any concerns, please speak to a member of the 
Sixth Form team on the day. 
 
Any results for AS examinations sat by Year 12 can be collected from the Hector Duff Centre from 11am on Thursday 
15th August 2024. This allows us the opportunity to provide information and support, specifically for our Year 12 students. 
If students sat an AS Examination with Cambridge International Examination Board these will also be available online 
on 13th August 2024. 
 
If students wish to arrange for another member of their family to collect their examination results, or for the results to be 
emailed, the request should be sent to examinations@rgs.sch.im. This message needs to be sent from the student’s 
google email address. Examination results emails will not be sent until midday on Thursday 15th August 2024. 
 
We look forward to seeing our students on results day and wish them every luck in their results and their future choices.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this process, please email examinations@rgs.sch.im. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
William Wood 
Assistant Headteacher 
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